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Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year the Sixth Form photographs have been taken by our school photographer. This has 
allowed us to set the price significantly lower than in previous years, while improving the 
contribution from every sale to the Sixth Form Fund. While this is a small contribution, it will 
prove to be greatly beneficial to the Sixth Form. 

For £15 you will receive: 

A 6 x 9 inch framed high resolution photograph, professionally printed 

A digital gallery of all your pictures 

As the download comes copyright free it can be used to create products like cards, canvas 
prints, keyrings, mugs etc. via websites or copied onto a USB stick for use in stores like Boots 
and Tesco. Any additional prints will be at a cost of £5.00 each. 

To view the photograph please go to www.myschoolphotograph.co.uk and click “Find My 
Picture” and enter the unique code given to your son/daughter. All students were issued with a 
code at the time the photo was taken enabling you to view the photos of your son/daughter. 

Any purchased photos will be given to students in December at school. Purchases will be made 
through the myschoolphotograph website and not using wisepay. This will appear on your 
statement as “Barry Holder” or “Stripe”. 

If you have any questions, please email sixthformoffice@hazelwick.org.uk 

  

Mr Hillier 

Assistant Headteacher 

Head of Sixth Form  
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